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A Tradition of Excellence 

Upcoming Dates 

Check-In Assessment 

The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online literacy and numeracy assessment 
available to support schools to assess and monitor student learning.  
 
The assessment can supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing in literacy 
and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to student needs. Students with 
disability may receive the same level of support during the assessment they would normally receive in the 
classroom.  
 
• The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6 students during Term 3 Week 8 - September 4th to 

September 8th. 
• The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 3 to Year 5 students during Term 4 Week 2 and Week 3 - 

October 16th to October 27th. 
• All students complete a reading assessment and a numeracy assessment. Year 6 students will also 

complete a writing assessment. 

PSSA News 

Over the past week, Mr Avery was fulfilling his duties as NSW PSSA Cross Country Manager at the National 
Cross-Country Championships which were held at Mt Stromlo Park in Canberra. The NSW team was extremely 

successful with every boy in the 10, 11 and 12 years age groups returning with at least two medals each and 
some with four. Competition between the states is always fierce however, NSW won the point score from the 

individual and team events held last Saturday, as well as the point score for the relays held on Monday. This 
meant that NSW were also the cumulative points champions.  

Well done Team NSW and NSW Boy's Manager, Mr Avery. 

Sept 6 - Badge Ceremony 
 
Sept 7 - Year 3 Butterfly House Excursion 
 
Sept 11 - PSSA Boys Cricket Round 5 
  - Kinder Kritters Parent Information Evening 
 
Sept 13  - Vintage Car Rally visiting Primary 

Sept 18  - Sept 21  - Performing Arts Camp 
 
Sept 20 - Inclusive Sports Carnival - Primary SU to Yamba PS 
 
Sept 21 - Green Level Rewards K-6 
 
* All dates subject to change * 

 

https://grafton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Community Notices 

 
KINDERGARTEN 2024 

 
Do you or someone you know 

have a child starting 
Kindergarten in 2024? 

 
Please see below for 

information on our Kindy 
Kritters Transition Program 


